
Director of Administrative 
Services 
Michael O’Brien 
 

Director of Community 
Development 
Luis Torrico 
 

Director of Parks and 
Recreation 
Scott Wasserman  
 

Director of Public Works 
Shari Garwick 

      

     245 East Bonita Avenue ∙ San Dimas ∙ California 91773-3002 ∙ (909) 394-6200 ∙ Fax (909) 394-6209  sandimasca.gov  
 

 

City Council 
Emmett Badar, Mayor 
Ryan A. Vienna, Mayor Pro Tem – District 4 
Rachel Bratakos - District 3 

Eric Weber - District 1 
Eric Nakano - District 2 
 

City Manager  
Chris Constantin 
 

Assistant City Manager 
Brad McKinney 
 

City Attorney 

Jeff Malawy 

  

 

 

 

 

 

May 31, 2024 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE: 
CC2024-02 LONE HILL AVE. 

STREET IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
 

You are cordially invited to find out more information about the project and its impact at the meeting scheduled 
for Thursday, June 06, 2024 at 6:00 pm at San Dimas City Hall. Members of the Public Works Department 
and the project’s contractor, Vance Corporation. will provide a project overview, projected schedule, and will 
address any questions or concerns that may arise.  For additional information please contact the City’s Public 
Works Department at (909) 394-6240 or via email at publicworks@sandimasca.gov. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project improvements include replacement of dilapidated cross gutter, sidewalk repairs and installation of new 
accessible corner ramps, as well as rehabilitation of the asphalt pavement section that will provide an 
aesthetically pleasing, smoother and quieter street surface lasting for many years. 
 

Construction is anticipated to start June 10, 2024 and will take approximately three months. During construction, 
there will be temporary traffic impacts and traffic may be restricted.  This is necessary to provide adequate safety 
for passing traffic and to provide a smooth long-lasting finish.  There will be times that driveway access is 
restricted.  You will be notified in advance when this is necessary. The City and its Contractor will work to 
minimize inconvenience as much as possible.  Your cooperation will help reduce the duration of the construction 
and will allow the City to restore normal traffic patterns more quickly. 

While the construction impacts are temporary and inconvenient, these improvements are expected to last for 
decades to come. We would like to thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during construction. 

Sincerely,  

SAN DIMAS PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 


